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Antonia Hover

From: Consumer Contact
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 2:36 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: Order No. PSC -2020-0168-PAA-WS

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190166. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Diana Vizcarrondo 
Regulatory Specialist II 
Office of Consumer Assistance 
 
 
Note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message 
may be subject to public disclosure. 
 

From: Gary Burnett <gburnett55@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Saturday, July 18, 2020 10:40 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Order No. PSC ‐2020‐0168‐PAA‐WS 

 
 
Re: Docket No. 20190166-WS 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
A short note to express my appreciation for the decision made by the Commission 
concerning the increase in water rates, requested by HC Waterworks Inc. 
The initial request made by the Company was exorbitant, and quite frankly, I didn't  
see the merit of it. The final decision resulted in a fair increase. 
 
Thank you for being our Watchman! 
 
Gary Burnett    




